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   Building Name Evacuation Destination Shelter for Severe Weather Shelter-in-Place 

Trustee Building West 
Side/Lifeway/Student 
Center/Credit Union 

Grassy area south of the 
Trustees Building and 
north of Office Depot 

Maintenance closet in the 
basement of the building 

Maintenance closet in 
the basement of the 
building 

Trustee Building East Side 
Grassy area south of the 
Trustees Building and 
north of Office Depot 

Basement of the New 
Chapel 

Maintenance closet in 
the basement of the 
building 

Administration Building 
Grassy area south east of 
the administration 
Building 

Basement of the New 
Chapel 

Vault located in the 
Business Office 

Library/Old Chapel 
Building 

Gazebo area north of the 
Library 

Basement of the New 
Chapel 

Old Chapel Mechanical 
Room in the basement 

Koehn Myers Center 
Building 

Grassy area south of the 
flag poles 

Copy room and hallway in 
the basement 

Copy room and hallway in 
the basement 

Music Building 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

In the basement of 
apartment complex 5103 

Interior room in building 

Campus Operations 
Building 

Gazebo area north of the 
Campus Operations 
Building 

Basement in the Custodial 
Office 

Basement in the 
Custodial Office 

Vivion Farm Home 
Grassy circle east, in front 
of the Vivion Home 

Basement of the Vivion 
Home 

Basement of the Vivion 
Home 

Fusion Resident Hall 
Grassy area east of the 
Dormitory across the 
Dorm parking lot 

Basement of the Dormitory 
Basement of the 
Dormitory 
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Apartment Complex 5051 
Playground area beside 
the Music Building at the 
entrance of the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5103 

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5053 
Playground area beside 
the Music Building at the 
entrance of the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5103 

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5055 
Playground area beside 
the Music Building at the 
entrance of the loop 

Basement of the Apartment 
Complex 5103 

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5057 
Playground area beside 
the Music Building at the 
entrance of the loop 

Basement of the Apartment 
Complex 5133 

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5059 
Playground area beside 
the Music Building at the 
entrance of the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5133 

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5061 
Playground area beside 
the Music Building at the 
entrance of the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5133 

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5063 
Playground area beside 
the Music Building at the 
entrance of the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5133 

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5101 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5103 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 
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Apartment Complex 5105 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5107 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 
 

Apartment Complex 5109 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5123 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5125 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5127 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5129 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5131 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5133 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 
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Apartment Complex 5135 
School bus shelter in 
front of the Music 
Building 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5137 
Mailboxes at the 
entrance to the loop 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5139 
Mailboxes at the 
entrance to the loop 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5141 
Mailboxes at the 
entrance to the loop 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5143 
Mailboxes at the 
entrance to the loop 

Basement of your building 
Basement of your 
building 

Apartment Complex 5191 
Rawlings Court sign at the 
entrance of the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5143 

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5195 
Rawlings Court sign at the 
entrance of the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5143 

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5199 
Rawlings Court sign at the 
entrance of the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5143 

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5203 
Rawlings Court sign at the 
entrance of the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5143 

Interior room in own 
apartment 
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Apartment Complex 5215 
Mailboxes at the 
entrance to the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5137   

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5217 
Mailboxes at the 
entrance to the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5137  

Interior room in own 
apartment 

Apartment Complex 5219 
Mailboxes at the 
entrance to the loop 

Basement of Apartment 
Complex 5137  

Interior room in own 
apartment 

 


